
AlSheikh:  the  Executive
Committee  of  the  PLO
reaffirms  reconciliation
efforts
The Fatah Central Committee member and Head of the General
Authority for Civil Affairs, Minister Hussein al-Sheikh, has
confirmed at the Executive Committee meeting held yesterday
that  efforts  towards  national  reconciliation  are  ongoing,
while he also condemned the persistent violations committed by
the Occupation forces, namely the rapid settlement expansion.

AlSheikh added that the Committee has discussed the latest
regional  and  international  political  developments,  and  has
formed a committee to start forming the organization’s Central
Council.
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